MIDLAND HIGH SCHOOL DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
TUESDAY NOVEMBER 30™, 2021

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

| pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands, one Nation under God,
indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

It's ASVAB time! Any student who is 16 or older may take the ASVAB on Thursday, December 9th during 1st — 3rd hours. The ASVAB
is a multi-aptitude test for anyone going to college, trade school, joining the military, or entering the workforce and will help determine
which career you match To sign-up, please go to the Counseling Center. The deadline to sign up is December 7.

Reminder! There is a National Art Honor Society meeting today after school in room 320 from 2:30-4:00. New members are always
welcome.

Attention LIVE club members, we will be making holiday cards at Wednesday's meeting to spread some holiday cheer. Come and
bring a friend to the media center at 2:30 in the media center. We would also welcome any blank holiday greeting card donations.

Lights, camera, action! Are you interested in participating in the production of fim? Would you like an opportunity to demonstrate
acting, writing, musical, or other talents? Then you should join MHS Media Production. Media Production will be meeting on Tuesday
and Thursdays from 2:30-3:30 in Ms. Bishop’s room (room 320). Contact Aveion Martinez or Mrs. Bishop if you have any questions or
need more information.

Project 111 would like to remind you to be cautious on icy days. Remember to drive to avoid using your brakes as much. Winter driving
requires drivers to be much more aware. Anticipate stops and try to coast to a stop or gently tap your breaks to avoid locking your
wheels. Allow longer braking distances. Plan on starting your braking sooner than you normally would in dry conditions to give yourself
extra room and use more gentle pressure on the brake pedal.

Don't lock your wheels when braking. Locked wheels can make the vehicle slide or skid. If you have an older vehicle without an antilock
braking system (ABS), you may need to gently apply the brakes repeatedly in a pulsing motion to avoid having them lock up the
wheels. If your vehicle has ABS, simply depress the brake pedal firmly and hold it down. The shuddering sounds and pedal feeling is
expected (don't lift off the brake); the system is doing its job. Be safe Chemics, Project 111 cares.

Bible club will be meeting tomorrow, Wednesday, December 1st, in the media center. Everyone is welcome to come. Go to the main
atrium entrance to be let in. Be there or be square!

Do you want to get better at math? Want to have extra fun on Thursdays after school? Ever feel like spending more time with other
math people? Then math club is the right fit for you! Math club will be meeting on Thursdays after 6th hour from 2:30-3:15. We will be
meeting in Ms. Hillman’s room: #237. All grades and levels are welcome. Contact Ben Bucci or Hannah Monville if you have any
questions or need more information. Our next meeting is Thursday December 2nd. Come see what we are all about!

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Girl's Tennis Team pre-season short meeting is scheduled for this Wednesday, December 1st at 2:30pm in the MHS Cafeteria.
Coach Wright & other tennis coaches will be available to answer any questions until 3:30pm. Please stop by or let us get your contact
information for any pre-season activities.



